WALKER
A

Walker LAUNCH Application Process
Spring 2022

Thank you for your interest in Walker LAUNCH. In order to be considered for entry
into Walker LAUNCH in the Fall of 2022, please complete the following steps. All of
these steps must be submitted by April 15, 2022; your submission should be
sent to Julie Portwood: julieportwood@walkerschools.org. If you have questions
during the process, you may ask a guidance counselor at your school, or you can
email any questions that you have to julieportwood@walkerschools.org.

The LAUNCH selection committee will meet to review all applications. A representative from the
committee will contact you with their decision or with specifics about any additional information
that is needed to complete the application process. All GNTC applications must be submitted by
April 30, 2021. There is financial paperwork that must be submitted with the GNTC application.

Step #1: Complete the Walker LAUNCH Interest Form.

Step #2: Create a brief video or written paragraph of introduction to
share with the committee. (Your video should be no longer than three
minutes, and your paragraph should be no longer than 500 words.)
Tell us about your interests, your goals, your personality, your reasons
for wanting to join the program, and anything else you would like the
committee to know about you. Upload your video or paragraph to
Google Drive and share it with Julie Portwood:
julieportwood@walkerschools.org.

Step #3: The committee will conduct virtual interviews with top
candidates or with candidates for whom we have additional questions.
If the committee wishes to interview you, you will be notified via your
walkerschools email address.
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